
4/18/68 

Dear Lou, 

You will recall that when I wee down in March I asked for a copy of 
Gory Sohoener's notes. He was then there, ehiping, and wanted me to have a set 
of all. Some of this material relates to staleons-very-alose to 'me, geographically. 

You searched end said you have nothing from him. 

I thereupon wrote him, I think when he sent the enclosed letter, he might 
.not have received mins, which 1* didn't write until after I returned. In fact, I 
think it would have been impossible. 

Therefore, I particularly direct your attention to the second page, 
The first marked pert relates .to this. The second may be of interest to you, 

Xerox of =Might letter arrived today,'ItIl work on that, is 
Washington and New York,. as soon as I can got to it. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 

P.S. If you have anything on the Blue Shirts of Louisiana and Leonard Butler it 
would be of great interest to me, immediately, because of the National States 
Rights Party connection, marked in the enclosed clipping from a paper known as 
"The Independent". I have a little more on Verney for Jim, if lie now wants it. 


